
 
CITY OF SAMMAMISH 

PUBLIC HEARING - CANCELED 
 
Notice is given that the City of Sammamish has canceled the public hearing that was scheduled to be a 
part of the regular city council meeting on April 04, 2023, beginning at 6:30 pm for the purpose of 
accepting public comment regarding:     

 
Ordinance O2023-551 - Emergency Extension of Temporary Homeless 

Encampment-Tent City IV 
An Ordinance Of The City Of Sammamish, Washington, Temporarily 

Amending Sammamish Municipal Code Section 21.05.030(K)(2)(A), To 
Grant An Additional Duration Of Stay Not To Exceed April 7, 2023, For 
The Temporary Homeless Encampment Permit No. TUP2022-00808; 
Declaring An Emergency; Scheduling A Public Hearing; And Providing 

For Severability. 
 
Additional information relating to cancellation of this public hearing, may be obtained from the Office of 
the City Clerk, (425)295-0512 or email to lhachey@sammamish.us. 
 
 
LITA HACHEY 
CITY CLERK 
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